
BUSINESS PARTNERSHIPTHANKYOU LETTER

04th Feb 2025

To.

BLUEBERRYTRAVEL LTD

On behalf of Uganda Airlines. I would like to thank you for being our business partner and your
contribution to us is highly valued.

Through this letter, we want to thank Blue Berries Travel for loyalty and trust in our offerings,
you have helped us in achieving our goals over the past years.

We look forward for continuing business relationship with your company.

With thanks

Erick Victor Tendega

Ag. Country Manager - Tanzania


